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Harbour Entrance Depths 

 

Date of Issue: 15 March 2019 

1. Mariners are advised that following severe silting depths in 

the entrance to the harbour are shallower than indicated on 

charts. 

2. The most recent soundings show depths of 0.3m above 

datum in the Canyon and inner entrance channel. 

3. Mariners are advised to take extra care and to plan entry 

and exit of the harbour according to tide and draft of vessel.  

4. For current information on tide and conditions contact the 

Harbour Master on V.H.F. Ch.12 or Mob. 07885 742505 during 

office hours. Alternatively visit the Eyemouth Harbour Trust 

website (http://www.eyemouth-harbour.co.uk/) and Facebook 

page. 

 

By order of the Harbour Master 
 
Richard Lawton 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
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